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École Martha Currie Elementary  

Message from the Admin 
We did it!  In this incredibly challenging year, we are so proud 
of how well our Martha Currie community did.  Parents, we 
thank you for respecting our protocols and working with us to 
keep everyone safe.  As well, thank you for supporting our 
school in any endeavours we engaged in.  We also want to give 
a huge thank you to our staff for their never-ending 
professionalism.  They made sure our students were engaged 
and got to experience as much as we could offer.  Finally, the 
biggest thanks to our students!  As we had to make 
adaptations over the year, the students just rolled with it and 
continued to give back the energy needed to keep going.  It 
was a truly great year, and everyone has earned your 
upcoming break! 
 

Thank you to Eli S.  (Gr. 5, Div. 6) for his hours of work to put 
together our school’s year-end video.  Thanks also to Ms. E. 
Wagner for her support with the video. 
 

All the best to Mr. M. Shortridge when he gets married this 
summer ☺  
 

We want to give a special congrats to Ms. Karen Epp on her 
retirement.  Ms. Epp has been at MC since its inception and 
has contributed endlessly to the school over the years.  She 
has earned everyone’s respect, and we are thrilled that she 
gets to enjoy this next stage.  We know we will see her 
around, but we still offer her nothing but the best going 
forward. 
 

We want to offer the absolute best to our grade 7’s!  We are 
so proud of how well our leaders have tackled this year, and 
we were happy to give them a special send-off yesterday.  All 
the best in high school! 
 

To all of our students who will be leaving Martha Currie, we 
wish you happiness in your new school.  To all of our returning 
students, we hope you get to enjoy a restful and safe summer, 
and then we will see you on September 7th! 
 

Mr. B. Samra   and   Mme S. Chrismas 
  (Principal)      (Acting Vice-Principal) 

Upcoming Events 
Monday  

➢  

Tuesday September 7 
➢ First day of school – please 

check your local paper to 
find out start time. 

➢  

Wednesday  
➢  

Thursday  
➢  

Friday  
➢  

______________________ 

Important Dates 
 
Aug. 30 – Sept. 3 

➢ School will be open 9-12  
Sept.23  

➢ Meet the Teacher evening 
Sept.27  

➢ Non-Instructional Day 
 

Just a reminder 
If your child will be absent 
from school or late, please 
call the office at: 
 

ph  604-576-8551 

 



 
 

 

Library News 

 

Div. 29 – Butterflies 
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We have 20 library books outstanding. Please return to the office 
tomorrow. 
 
We still want students to keep reading during the summer.  Register 
for the Summer Reading Club with your local public library. 
 https://www.surreylibraries.ca/services/kids-families/summer-reading-
club 

School Supplies 
You are now able to order school supplies for the coming year.  If you would 

like to buy your own, you can do that as well.  Please print out the supply list 

on the school website and purchase it wherever supplies are being sold.  If 

you like the convenience of buying school supplies via EDU-PAC you can do 

that as well.  Please see their website and the password is 3630. 

https://www.surreylibraries.ca/services/kids-families/summer-reading-club
https://www.surreylibraries.ca/services/kids-families/summer-reading-club


 
 

Enjoying the last days of school – have a wonderful summer. 
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